
AusNet Services provided further supporting information which we have not published on our 
website due to the number of documents. However, if you wish to obtain a copy of this 
material, please email VICElectricity2016@aer.gov.au. 

We have listed the documents submitted by AusNet Services but not published on our 
website below. 
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